
- - q:

Bulletin Reply 79--14
.

Docket No. 50-397 4
Washington Public Power Supply System

#

(Sd@g-5P.O. Box 968 3000 GeorgeWashingtonWay Richland, Washington 99352

U///:g/October 19, 1982
G02-82-858

#E%isqq.
Docket No. 50-397

Mr.cR.n. H. ' Engelken, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane
Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Subject: NUCLEAR PROJECT N0. 2
IE BULLETIN 79-14

Reference: Letter, G02-79-156, DL Renberger to RH Engelken,
subject, "WPPSS Nuclear Project No. 2, IE Bulletin 79-14"
dated September 7, 1979

The following clarification is submitted to the reference in regard to
our response to the subject bulletin.

The reference stated in part that as-built drawings are given additional
checks by contractors' QA/QC inspectors on all safety-related piping and
supports, and that the process is controlled by project procedures and
is monitored by the Owner's QA group who perform random surveillances.
Due to evolutionary changes in construction practices, as-built drawings
are given additional checks by contractor field engineers rather than
QA/QC inspectors on all safety-related piping and supports. Contractor
QC inspectors do perform the in-process inspections to insure that con-
struction is performed in conformance with the approved design. As

i before, this process is controlled by project procedures, and is monitored
by the Owner's QA group who perform random surveillances.
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Program Director, WNP-2
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cc: Mr. R. Auluck - NRC
Mr. W. S. Chin - BPA
Mr. R. Feil - NRC Site
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